
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 17, 2023 
 

Item 14, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 

amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on October 17, 2023. 

 
 
 

14. NEW BUSINESS – ILLUMINATION OF CITY HALL ALONG MAJOR 
MACKENZIE DRIVE 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff report back with 
respect to funding in the 2024 budget for the illumination of City Hall 
along Major Mackenzie Drive. 

 

  


